
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 4 – Monday 24 February 2025 

Dear families,  

Welcome to the start of Term 4! The end of last term saw a wonderful disco 

that was organised by our PTFA and of course we can not forget our resident DJ 

Mr Hardy, great fun was had by all! The PTFA are announcing very shortly an 

exciting opportunity that they are funding for the whole school! 

This term sees us focus on our Church School Value of ‘love’ - each week class 

teachers will be awarding their shining light to a pupil who has demonstrated this 

value. We would love to hear from you if you have an example of how your child 

has shown this value outside of school. 

A class newsletter will be shared in the coming days by your child’s class teacher 

as well as on our website. This will share the novel of focus along with a 

breakdown of the curriculum coverage for this term. The homework projects 

last term were amazing, some were out of this world (quite literally!) I look 

forward to seeing this term’s projects! 

Our class assemblies last term were truly sensational! The children delivered key 

messages with confidence and showcased their talents. We are looking forward 

to seeing EYFS, KS1 and Year 3/4K and Year 5/6D’s assemblies in the coming 

weeks. 

Please take note of the dates to the right. It is our aim to provide you with key 

dates for the coming term so that you have advance notice of events.  

Enjoy your week, Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Monday 24th February  

First day of Term 4 

 

Tuesday 4th March 

Phonics Screening Parent 

Workshop 

 

Wednesday 5th March 

Year 5/6 trip to National Space 

Centre  

 

Wednesday 5th March 

EYFS Class Assembly 

 

Thursday 6th March 

World Book Day 

 

Tuesday 11th March 

Maths Parent Workshop 

 

Thursday 14th March 

Year 3/4 Class Assembly 

 

Thursday 20th March 

Year One and Two Class 

Assembly 

 

Friday 21st March  

Red Nose Day 

 

Thursday 27th March 

Quick sticks Tournament  

 

Tuesday 1st April and Wednesday 

2nd April 

Parent consultation meetings 

 

Thursday 3rd April 

Year 5/6D Class Assembly 

 

Friday 4th April 

Values Assembly and last day of 

Term 4 

 

Tuesday 22nd April 

First Day of Term 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had an incredible opportunity to take part in the Trust's Christmas Write 

competition just before Christmas. It was very tricky to choose children to enter the 

competition but these children received a certificate for entering and we also had two 

winners! A huge well done to George for winning first prize for Key Stage 1 and 

Rithanya for winning first prize for Key Stage 2! Well done to all children across the 

school who loved our whole school Christmas Write this year. Miss Cook 


